NOVEMBER 2005

The regular meeting of the Heath Township Board was held on November 14, 2005 at
7:00 p.m. in the Heath Township Hall.

Supervisor Jones called the meeting to order and Boerman opened with prayer.
Lindholm and Schipper were absent. The minutes were approved as read.

Sheila noted that next month we would be looking at a resolution for Social Secunty
Number Privacy. This needs to be adopted by Jan. 1, 2006.

Ron stated that he would be preparing bids for mowing, grounds keeping and snow
blowing of the sidewalks. The bids will be broken down into 6-7 different items so that
we can possibly give work to more than one company. The trees for the berm in the back
should be arriving anytime.

Next item was to look at setting up a special assessment district for a streetlight in Sandy
Ridge Estates that exists, but has never been assessed and 5-6 lights for Woodridge

Estates. A motion was made by Boer man and supported by Meiste to approve the
district. All ayes. Motion carried.

The Planning Commission has no meetings set until after the first of the year.

The township bills were presented. A motion was made by Boerman and supported by
Meiste to approve the payment of these. All ayes. Motion carried.

The fire department bills were presented. A motion was made by Meiste and supported
by Boerman to approve. All ayes. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Meiste and supported by Boerman to adjourn at 7:35. All ayes.
Motion carried.

Sheila Meiste, Clerk



